
Cloverdale Traditional School 
Weekly News 

 

 

1 WEEK LOOK AHEAD: 

November 20 – Family Fun Run (8:15 a.m. on the field, everyone welcome) 

November 21 – Christmas Concert Ticket Request Letter Sent Home 

November 22 – Professional Development Day – No Students in Session 

 

For a further look ahead, please browse the calendar section of our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/calendar/  

 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES: 

Principal’s Blog 

The school continues to be a busy place.  Preparations are underway for our Christmas Concert.  
Please watch the newsletters and the website for important upcoming dates.  Filming for the  CBC 
music video will be taking place next week.  Thank you to Mrs. Jones, Mr. Campbell and the students 
for all their hard work to make this happen.  
Parking continues to be a challenge.  Please do not leave your car unattended.  There are times when 
cars need to be moved and we are unable to find the owner. 
Tonight is our open gym night.  This is great fun for students and parents. I look forward to seeing 
lots of students this evening.  Thank you to the PAC for hosting this event. 
To stay up-to-date on messages from Mrs. Jost, follow her blog here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/principal-blog/  

 

New Fundraiser Coming Soon! 

Watch for information home on Monday for an exciting new fundraiser.  Its “in-pasta-ble” to 

guess what it might be! 

 

DISTRICT AND COMMUNITY UPDATES & INFORMATION: 

For information on upcoming community events, news from the school district, weekend and 

after school activities, and pro-d day camps, see our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/district-and-community-updates-information/  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/calendar/
https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/principal-blog/
https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/district-and-community-updates-information/

